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Pray without Ceasing.  -1Thessalonians 5:17                                                                    

 

 

Let’s Go 

Leopards! 

Varsity  

Football Game 

Thursday, Nov. 1, 2018        

7:00 pm 

  MCS vs Citronelle 

“Senior Night”  

 

               

 

Lunch Menu 
October 29 – November 2                                                

Monday – Zaxby’s!                                                                 
Tuesday – Asian Garden or Firehouse                          
Wednesday – Chick-fil-A or Firehouse                               

Thursday – San Miguel’s (Quesadilla) or Firehouse            
Friday – Pizza or Firehouse                                                             

All lunches ordered online must be placed by 8:00 am each morning.   

 NEHS Collection Drive 

The National Elementary Honor Society is hosting a collection 
drive for the Ronald McDonald House.  The collection drive will 
go through Tuesday, November 6th.  Please see the wish list for 
the items they are in most critical need of right now.  There are 
collection boxes in the Upper Elementary, Lower Elementary 

and High School buildings by the offices.   
Thank you for your support!  

*See attachment 
 

Leopard Madness 

Friday, Nov. 2, 2018 

7:00 pm in the Gym 

CLICK HERE to view the 
entire calendar of events 

Yearbook Sales & Senior Ads 
Yearbook sales for the 2018/2019 yearbook are open!   

Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com & enter code 945 or see  
Kristy Adams in the business office.   

Yearbook prices are $75.  Yearbook sales end December 7, 2018. 
SENIOR YEARBOOK ADS 

Senior yearbook ads are open until this Wed., Oct. 31st  

(See Kristy Adams in the business office).  Yearbook ad prices: 

Full page - $300                                       ½ page - $175 
          ¼ page - $100                                           Business card - $50 
Questions? Email Neecy Burch at nburch@mobilechristian.org 

*Order Form attached* 
 

The Learning Tree 
The Learning Tree is now open!  It is designed for students in 
K5-5th grade that need a little extra help in Language Arts or 
getting prepared for tests.  These sessions are taught one-on-

one by Mrs. Oakes during the school day.  If you are interested, 
please let your child’s teacher know or contact Mrs. Oakes at 

458-4973 (call or text). 

 Operation Christmas 

Child 

WE NEED YOU & YOUR 
SHOE BOXES!! 

MCS will be helping the 
Samaritan’s Purse 

Organization with Operation 
Christmas Child this year! 
We will be collecting items 

for the shoe box gifts during 
Serve Mobile Day  

(Nov. 15th). 
Before then we NEED 

shoe boxes!  If you have any 
shoe boxes that you could 
donate please get them to 

Autumn Parker – guidance 
counselor in the high school 

building.  We will start 
collecting boxes 

immediately. 
If you have any questions 

you can contact 
Autumn Parker at 

aparker@mobilechristian.org 
*See the two attachments 
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Counselor’s Corner 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
*Alabama Home Builders Scholarship for more information go 
to https://ahbfoundation.org/index.php/scholarships (Due 
March 5th, 2019) Must be interested in pursuing one of these 
majors or something that will lead to residential building:  Note:  
This list is not exclusive to other trades.  Should an applicant 
demonstrate that their education will lead to a career in 
residential building, the AHB Foundation Scholarship 
Committee will consider the application for possible funding.                                      

*Linly Heflin Scholarship - $20,000 (Deadline Dec. 31, 2018) 
For more information or to apply go to 
http://www.linlyheflin.org/scholarship-information/.  The Linly 
Heflin scholarship awards Alabama women seeking help with 
their undergraduate degree at four-year accredited Alabama 
colleges and universities.  Scholarships are awarded annually for 
four years or until graduation, whichever comes first.  
Applicants must be female, from Alabama, a U.S. citizen and 
must attend a four-year accredited Alabama college/university 
and full-time.                                                  

*Alabama State Grant Program is available only to students 
attending an eligible independent Alabama college or university.  
This is not a need based program.  Grant amounts vary from 
year-to-year based on the availability of funds, but cannot 
exceed $1,200 per academic year.  Applications are available 
from the financial aid office at the institution you plan to attend.  
Application deadline dates are printed on the application form.  
The following institutions are the only participants of the 
Alabama State Grant Program:  Amridge University, 
Birmingham Southern College, Faulkner University, 
Huntingdon College, Judson College, Miles College, Oakwood 
University, Samford University, South University – 
Montgomery, Springhill College, Stillman College, U.S. Sports 
Academy, University of Mobile.    Please DO NOT submit this 
application to an institution not listed.                  Alabama 
Student Grant Program Application 2018-2019 (Please return 
completed application to the Financial Aid Office of the 
participating institution.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chick-fil-A Chicken 

Biscuits 

Service Club sells chicken 
biscuits on 

Thursday mornings from 
 7:00 am-7:55 am.   

Cost is $3.00 

 

Annual Blood Drive 

The National Honor Society 
will be hosting the annual 
blood drive on Tuesday, 

October 30, 2018. 
Parents, Staff, Faculty, 

Administration and Students 
are encouraged to 

participate.  Students must 
be 17 years old to donate.  

*A 16 year old student may 
donate with parental 

permission. 
 

Gamma Phi Chi 

(Girls for Christ) 
Monday mornings 7:30 am 

Mrs. Patrice’s PK3 classroom 
*This is for all 6th-12th grade 

girls. 
 

Service Club Meetings 

Tuesday mornings 
7:30 am in the Cafeteria 

*This is for all 9th-12th grade 
students. 

 
 

Spelling Bee 

Our school wide Spelling Bee 
will be held Tuesday, 

November 6th at 8:15 for 
students in grades 4th-8th.  
Students will sign up with 

their English teacher and the 
entry fee is $3.00.  Once the 

entry fee is paid, they will 
receive a list of words to 

study.   
No parents are allowed to  

attend the Spelling Bee. 
   Please encourage your 

child to participate!!  If you 
have any questions please 

email  
hsmith@mobilechristian.org 

Pecans for Sale 

The band is pre-selling 1 pound bags of pecan pieces and halves 
from Tucker Pecan Company.  Cost is $11 per bag.  The last 

day to order is Thursday, November 1st.  Questions email 
rholder@mobilechristian.org 

*Order form attached 
 

    

Smoothie King Smoothies 

Will be sold on Tuesday afternoons instead of Wednesdays  

Cost is $2.00 
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